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Hello friends, 
 
Greetings from Buenos Aires, Argentina! 
This month of August sure is turning out to be an interesting one. 
The Lord used a series of circumstances to have us share the gospel with tracts and personal 
witnessing to around fifty people that we certainly had not planned to even see.  How did this come 
about…? 
 
The beginning of August I started to experience some shortness of breath, (Marty says it started 
much earlier than that). By Thursday I began to have pressure in my chest and couldn’t sleep well 
that night. Friday night I had to get up to try to sleep on the reclining chair (which I never do). The 
next day we decided to call my cardiologist, Dr. DeKétèle.  After sharing how I was feeling, he 
recommended we go to the emergency room at the German hospital where we have our health 
insurance. Right away they ordered an EKG, X-rays, urine and blood tests, which showed that my 
heart enzymes were way too high, and I was admitted to the hospital. This was Saturday afternoon, 
August 7th. The tests showed I had suffered a mild heart attack.  By Monday noon they were doing an 
exploratory heart catheterization and putting in a stent on a blocked artery that was feeding blood to 
my heart. By Wednesday I was discharged and sent home.  We are still in the process of “no stress” 
or physical exertion to allow my heart to heal. The doctor will be doing further tests to assure that all 
is going well. 
 
I asked one of the nurses, whom the Lord gave me the privilege to witness to about salvation, if she 
thought that the Lord would allow one of His servants to go thru all of this for other people to hear 
about Him, she said, “yes, sure!”.  
 
While we were being ministered to in an excellent way, the Lord used us to minister to many, many 
people about Jesus, who is the way, the truth, and the life.  Heaven will reveal one day the purpose of 
this event.  We were just happy to be used of God in this unexpected, unplanned manner and thank 
Him for His wonderful protection!  It’s always great to be where God wants us to be, doing what God 
wants us to do! 
 
Thank you for praying for us!  What we just shared shows how much we need and appreciate your 
prayers and support. 
 
Yours for souls… 
 
Al and Marty Mular 
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